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Hello, Readsboro Families!

Happy New Year and Happy First Friday Update of 2025!

Although the two days back this week was brief, it was great to see everyone and to have our school
family back together!

Winter Activities begin next week! Forms are going home with students today. This year’s choices are:
Skiing/Snowboarding (Mt. Snow), Bowling (Northstar Bowling Alley), Ice Fishing (Lake Sadawga),
Sledding (Exact location TBD-if you know of a great local spot please let us know!), and Music & Winter
Fun (Readsboro Central School).

Please continue to send your student into school with winter gear, as they spend 30 minutes outside
every day. They should have a coat, snow pants, hat, mittens/gloves, and boots.

Wings will start up again on January 13. Flyers will go home next week! If you are interested in running a
program one or more days per week for this upcoming session, please let us know!

|n

For snow days, delays, and other important information, there are times that a “robo-call” is sent out. In
most circumstances, a call, email, and text message is sent. Over the last month there have been a
couple of these-if you have not received them, or would like to change the contact information please
reach out and let us know.

Upcoming Dates:
1/7/25-School Board Meeting (6:00)

1/8/25-Winter Activities Begin!

1/15/25-Early Release Day (11:30 Dismissal)
1/20/25-No School (Martin Luther King, Jr. Day)
1/21/25-No School (Teacher Development)

| hope you all have a wonderful weekend!
Robyn C. Oyer



